
Welcome to our newsletter for April! 



April 2023 Headteacher Update 
Time is rattling on and the children have been working ex-

tremely hard during the end of Spring 2 and into our Summer 

Term  

Our Year 6 children have been busily preparing for their SATs 

tests and Sharks have had a fantastic time away on residential. 

All children challenged themselves and really pushed them-

selves out of their comfort zones. The adults were really im-

pressed! They have made memories to last a lifetime. 

The children have enjoyed the build up to the Coronation and 

certainly excelled at the quiz last week with cakes as an added 

bonus. We hope you all had a fabulous long weekend of  

celebrating!  

The following pages will show you what each class has been up 

to! 

Please can we remind all families that we expect children to be 

in correct uniform at all times. We pride ourselves on smart ap-

pearances at SMC and reinforce this at all times.  

We wish Year 6 the very best of luck this week– you are all 

amazing!! 

 

Very best wishes 

Mrs Maskell 







SHARK’S RESIDENTIAL APRIL 2023 



SHARKS CLASS 

Sharks have had an exciting time away on residential and we were extremely 

proud of the effort they put into achieving their very best. A big thank you goes 

to Mrs O Sullivan who stepped in at the last minute. The children made new 

friendships and had to grapple with sharing accommodation in larger groups. 

We had lots of fun, laughter and returned very weary! 

 

During our Easter Egg Hunt, Sharks were great role models and supported the 

younger children in the school to find the hidden eggs. Nobody was  

disappointed! 

 

Year 6 are sitting their SATs tests soon and we are incredibly proud of the hard 

work and effort that they have put into being as well equipped as possible. 

Hopefully, the 8am breakfasts will get the brains warmed up!  

 

Sharks Class displayed a vast amount of knowledge during our Coronation Quiz. 

Mrs Dudman was really impressed with how articulate the children were and 

how much they had remembered and knew.  

 

We look forward to the Spring weather continuing to improve and to see what 

excitement the next few weeks have in store.  

 

 

Best wishes 

Mrs Dudman and Mrs Maskell 

 



At SMC we use CPOMs as our system for recording information that we con-
sider to be safeguarding information.  As a parent you are entitled to see this 

information and may request to do so. 

Further information about the programme can be found here - 

https://www.cpoms.co.uk/privacy-statement/ 

  

Operation Encompass is the reporting to schools, prior to the start of the next 
school day, when a child or young person has exposed to, or involved in, any 

domestic incident. 

Operation Encompass will ensure that a member of the school staff, known as 
a Key Adult, is trained to allow them to liaise with the police and to use the in-
formation that has been shared, in confidence, while ensuring that the school 

is able to make provision for possible difficulties experienced by children, or 
their families, who have been involved in, or exposed to, a domestic abuse in-

cident. 
 

WELFARE 

Our Family Support Worker is Rachel Ripley. Please let us 
know if you would like her to contact you for ANY support. If 
your circumstances have changed and you think your child 

SAFEGUARDING  

Safeguarding at SMC is always  a  

 priority. Should you have any enquiries 
or concerns, please contact our Designated 
Senior Lead for Child Protection: Mrs Han-
nah Maskell, or  Deputy: Mrs Dudman on 
01803  851647    

https://www.cpoms.co.uk/privacy-statement/

